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I think Oregonians have been taxed more than enough and it time to start cutting the 

waste and fraud going on in this state, I would strongly urge this legislation to be 

killed  and another approach taken that involves an audit of every agency in the state 

that shows the voters where and how the money is actually being spent. 

Thank you for the time be consideration. 


